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Dear, House of Representatives. 

I am writing to you because of the big problem styrofoam is causing our planet. Not 

only does it get into our ocean and animals, but It also takes forever to decompose 

and If we keep using it, It could get into our systems because the fish and animals 

are eating it. Please! take into consideration this big ongoing problem that we could 

quickly fix now, and not have to worry about it later. 

Sincerely, 

Lucy Naftalin 

 


